
St. Olaf Alumni Directory
FAQ



Who has access to the directory?
● The directory cannot be accessed by the general public. 

It is only accessible and searchable by St. Olaf alumni, 
current students and college staff.

● Current students will not have their contact information 
listed.



What if I don’t want my contact information 
listed in the directory?

● If you had already requested to not have your information available 
previously on the alumni directory no action is needed. It will not 
be visible in the new directory.

● If your information is visible but you want to change how much can 
be seen you can adjust your privacy settings in your profile.



How do I create an account in the alumni directory?

https://stolaf.alumniq.com/signup

https://stolaf.alumniq.com/signup


I work at St. Olaf and I am also an alum. How do I log in?
● Please use the faculty/staff login button and your Google credentials.



How much information about me can be seen?
● You choose the information you would like visible to other alumni 

in the “My Profile” section of your directory page. Scroll to the 
bottom for privacy settings.



How do I update incorrect information?
● You can directly edit most of your contact information and add a 

photograph. If there is information you cannot edit that needs to 
be corrected, please email advops@stolaf.edu and include an 
explanation of the edits you are requesting.

mailto:advops@stolaf.edu


How do I search the directory?
● Click the “directory” in the top search bar. Apply filters from 

the drop down menu – e.g. last name, class year, or region. 
You can choose from many other filters, too! 



Can I email other alumni directly?
● Yes. The system will send an email to the recipient on your behalf. 

Responses to your email will go directly to the personal preferred email 
address you have listed in your directory profile.



Why did the directory change?
● The technology used for the old directory is no longer supported. 

Further, the new directory will provide alumni with easier access to 
contact information, enhanced privacy, and a simplified way to 
change and update contact information. 

Where do I find my class notes?
● The new directory will not host class notes. Instead, all submissions 

will be published in the St. Olaf Magazine in the print issue published 
twice a year. Class news, professional accomplishments, births, 
deaths, and marriages, will be located in the “Beyond the Hill” and/or 
“Milestones” sections of the magazine. 

https://stolaf-college.com/alumni/share-your-news/
https://stolaf-college.com/magazine/archives/df


Please email questions to:
alum-office@stolaf.edu

mailto:alum-office@stolaf.edu

